
School Building Use Committee (SBUC) 

Meeting Minutes 

 

6/30/2020 

 

The SBUC met in conjunction with the Select Board. 

 

Called to order 6:30.  Members present:  Pam Porter, Chair, Pat McGahan, Lyra Johnson-

Fuller, Mary Sumner, Robin Jenkins. 

 

Jonathan Diamond gave a presentation about the Hilltown Summer Recovery Workshop 

He requested permission of the Select Board and SBUC to rent 18 Jacobs Road as one of 

two to three sites.  Pam Porter proposed using the same fee schedule the Board previously 

used when Jonathan rested the building for the after school program.  The unused portion 

of the winter fee would be applied to the summer rental.  Because the rental is short term, 

the SBUC would oversee the agreement and rental. 

 

The SBUC voted unanimously to approve the rental contingent on approval by the Heath 

Board of Health. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 7/27/20 

Pam Porter, Chair 

 

 

 


